
CHURCH WEEKLY ANNOUNCEMENTS 6/19/2022 
 

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY! 

Happy Father’s Day to all of our dads this morning! You’ll find a special gift in the Sanctuary foyer for all the men.  
 

PRIME TIMERS OUTING 

Prime Timers will take a day trip to Tuscumbia this Tuesday to tour Ivy Green ($7 per person) and the Alabama 

Music Hall of Fame ($8 per person). They’ll also have lunch at Too Fat Sisters (lunch provided). Please meet at 

the church at 8AM to carpool. For more information, please see Sandra Jeffers or Debbie Jones. 

* The Prime Timers are collecting kid’s shampoo, kid’s toothpaste, and Walmart gift cards for Clothe Our Kids. 
 

I CAN ONLY IMAGINE MOVIE 

We’ll show the movie I Can Only Imagine this Wednesday at 6PM in the Sanctuary. Invite someone to come with 

you. Our Kid’s Summer Program and Youth Bible Study will still meet at 6PM. 
 

FREEDOM FEST 

Invite your friends and family to our annual Freedom Fest at Traditions Bank Sunday, June 26th 7PM – 9PM. 

Live music by the band Undivided Worship – food to purchase from Just Wing It Food Truck or Kona Ice – Fire 

works! We’ll be collecting diapers and wipes for Sav-A-Life. If you have questions, please see Bro. Steadman. 
 

LIFESOUTH BLOOD DRIVE – EMERGENCY NEED 

There’ll be a blood drive at Freedom Fest, and you can go ahead and sign up to give. Signup sheets are available 

at the coffee bar. 
 

FAMILY FEST JULY 31st @ POINT MALLARD 

The deadline to sign your family up for Family Fest is next Sunday, June 26th – sign up at the coffee bar. Everyone 

must sign up so we can order enough armbands for your admission into the park. No armband, no admission. 

Armbands will be available closer to Family Fest to those who sign up. 
 

CREEKSIDE KIDS MOTHERS DAY OUT 

Shoal Creek’s Mother’s Day Out Program begins in August and registration is open. Registrations forms are 

available at the coffee bar. Please give completed forms to Program Director, Morgan Whitt. If you have 

questions, please contact Morgan at 256-612-7335. 
 

SERVANT OF THE MONTH 
June’s servant of the month is Ann LaChance. Mrs. Ann has faithfully served in our women’s ministry for 40 plus 
years. She also teaches our Ladies’ Sunday School Class. She’s always been faithful to work in VBS and any 
other area her church has asked her to serve. Thank you, Mrs. Ann, for your dedication and service to your 
church, and your Lord and Savior. 

 
 


